

ADVOCACY

MEMBERSHIP

PUBLIC SERVICE

EDUCATION

TECHNOLOGY

September 29, 2016

Christopher D. Imlay General Counsel American Radio Relay League, Inc. 14356 Cape May Road Silver Spring, Maryland 20904-6011

Delivery via telefax Email

Dear Mr. Imlay:

I am in receipt of an email from Director Rehman concerning your status as General Counsel to ARRL, its board of directors and officers. Notwithstanding Mr. Rehman's complaint, I am requesting that you continue in this capacity. With respect to matters pertaining to the State of Connecticut, you are aware that we are represented by the firm of Day Pitney et al in Hartford. As has been our practice since I joined ARRL, Day Pitney advises us on matters involving Connecticut law and practice. It is my understanding that they will continue to do so.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Gallagher
Chief Executive Officer

Rick Roderick, K5UR
President

Tom Gallagher, NY2RF Chief Executive Officer Secretary

Gregory P. Widin, KØGW First Vice President

Barry J. Shelley, N1VXY Chief Financial Officer

Brian Mileshosky, N5ZGT Second Vice President

Brennan Price, N4QX Chief Technology Officer

Jay Bellows, KØQB
Vice President International Affairs

Rick Niswander, K7GM Treasurer